Bloxwich Academy
Bloxwich Lane
Bloxwich, Walsall

West Midlands, WS2 7JT

T:01922710 226

Ref JG/DM/ah/Corr.Harvest

12 October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

We are inviting you to attend our Harvest Festival assembly on Wednesday 17 October
2018, where our children will be performing. We are giving parents and grandparents the
opportunity to celebrate with us at the following times.

Reception 9.30am
Key Stage1 1.30 pm
Key Stage 2 2.30 pm

We have chosen to support a local charity foodbank in Walsall. This is a great opportunity
for us to support our local community and many individuals who are in great need.

As is traditional at harvest time we would like to ask you to contribute donations of tinned
or dried foods, tea, coffee, rice, pasta, toiletries, packet food etc. Please ensure all
donations are within their use by/best before dates. Donations can be brought into school
from Monday 15 October and given to your child’s class teacher.

Last year your generous donations resulted in our local charity receiving from Bloxwich
Academy the largest response from a primary school that year. We were extremely proud
of our achievement, and we would like to do the same this year with your help.

Thank you for your support with this special cause.

Yours sincerely

Bla o —

Miss Deborah Mardner
Deputy Head
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